REPORT OF THE B.R.RAO - CONVENER, PUBLIC AWARENESS COMMITTEE AND EDUCATION IN THE 3rd MANAGING COMMITTEE MEETING BEING HELD AT COLOMBO, SRI LANKA ON 28TH AND 29TH JUNE, 2024
Public Awareness & Education Committee consists of the following members.
Convener: Shri B. R. Rao, Secunderabad
Co- Convener: Shri Kishan Singh, Secunderabad
Members:
Shri Hiren Karia, Mumbai
Shri A. Chandrashekhar Reddy, Fpta Vice President, Vijayawada
Shri Vinod Kumar Mittal, Delhi
Shri R.K.S. Salecha, Bengaluru
Shri Arun Sundariya, Kolkata


The main activities envisaged during this year are:
· To conduct Technical Training Programs on Packaging and Printing useful for Paper Traders at various destinations in India  in coordination with Institute of Packaging.
· To take forward the MOU  entered with ICFAI BUSINESS SCHOOL – IBS, HYDERABAD and conduct webinars and  short-term management programs for paper traders
· Participation in Chennai Paperex, 2024 and other Paper connected exhibitions.
· Technical Educational Program at M/s Seshasayee Paper & Boards Ltd.
· Celebration of National Paper Day 2024 on August 1st, 2024.


INDIAN INSTITUTE OF PACKAGING, HYDERABAD has accepted to conduct special programs for paper traders at any destination. We are planning to conduct One Program at Mumbai. Mr. Hiren Karia is working on that, once the dates are finalised the program details will be informed.

 
IBS ICFAI BUSINESS SCHOOL is one of the premier management business schools in India. ICFAI GROUP CONSISTS OF 11 UNIVERSITIES, 9 B-SCHOOLS, 7 TECHNICAL SCHOOLS. 

The University is ready to conduct any education program on any subject for the traders, working with the Hon. Secretary for the subject and the webinar dates.

As advised by the President, we are planning to conduct Webinar on Market Conditions with various speakers across the country. We are working with the Hon. Secretary for the dates of the Webinar.


TECHNICAL EDUCATIONAL PROGRAM BY M/S SESHASAYEE PAPER AND BOARDS, ERODE. We are working for conducting the program. SPBL was ready to conduct the program in this week but due to our 3rd MC Meeting dates clashing, we are planning to conduct in the first half of August 2024. Members will be informed once dates are finalised. Mr. Venkat Annamalai, Past President is coordinating with SPBL and helping us in conducting this program.

I want to thank the FPTA President, Hon. Secretary, FPTA Secretariat, Past Presidents and Managing Committee Members and my team for the support and cooperation extended.

 

B. R. RAO
CONVENER, PUBLIC AWARENESS AND EDUCATION COMMITTEE
